
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
~ ~

Star of the Week Awards 

 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 2.1 ~03rd November 2023 
 

Rec:  Henry and Jasmine 
Year 1: Dawid and Amelia 
Year 2: Evania and Kenshin 
Year 3: Annie and Ruby-Mai 
Year 4: Cody and Leah 
Year 5: Dean and Jake 
Year 6: Thomas and Cameron 

 

PSA Discos 
Join us for a fancy-dress disco on Friday 10th November 
for a small donation of £2. 
 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – your disco runs from 
6pm until 7pm. 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 – your disco runs from 7:15pm until 
8:30pm. 

Dolce Tasting Event 
Dolce are hosting a tasting event where you can come 
and taste a selection of dishes which typically appear on 
our lunch menu on Monday 13 November from 2.30pm 
until 3.15pm. This will be held in the school hall.  We 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Photographs 
Fraser Portraits will be taking individual and in-school 
sibling photographs on Wednesday 08 November 2023.  
Please ensure your child comes to school in full uniform 
including their tie.   
There will be an opportunity before school at 8.30am on 
Wednesday for out-of-school siblings to be photographed, 
please queue by the external hall doors. 

As you will know from previous years, we are part of the Challenge Partners Network of Excellence which is 
an organisation that connects hundreds of schools who all share the desire to work together to evaluate and 
support each other in collaborative peer review. 
 
This week, for our fourth annual review, we welcomed three visitors to the school from the Challenge 
Partners network based in London and the South East.  Collaborating with these visiting school leaders 
enables us to take a detailed look at what works well at our school and the best bit, it gives us feedback on 
what could help make us even better.  We focused on the quality of teaching, curriculum in reading, 
computing, PE and history, as well as leadership at all levels, behaviour and special needs provision.  The 
review team saw many strengths in these areas such as strong and consistent phonics delivery; engaging 
reading lessons; knowledgeable staff, including highly effective support staff.  The children represented the 
school impeccably and shared their pride in their school, and we are proud of them too! 
 
The leaders have learnt a great deal about their subjects and what we can continue to work on.  Our top 
priorities are to continue to support our coordinators in their leadership of curriculum in computing and PE, 
and to ensure our reading for pleasure initiative bears fruit – children enjoying and being motivated to read 
is proven as crucial to future academic success.  The report will be on our school website in due course. 

Poppies 
The school will be continuing to sell poppies and other 
merchandise such as wristbands and keyrings next week. 
Our year 6 students will be going around each class so 
your child will have an opportunity to purchase 
something. Please send your child in with a sensible 
donation. 
 

Football Equipment 
If you have any unwanted/outgrown football boots, shin 
pads or goalkeeping gloves they would be greatly 
received by our PE Department.  Just drop them into the 
school office.  Many thanks. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…
07.11.23 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 2 
08.11.23 ~ Individual Photographs 
10.11.23 ~ Remembrance Liturgy in school; pupil representatives also go to the Market Square 
10.11.23 ~ Puberty and Sex Education talk for Years 5 and 6 ~ rearranged from last term 
10.11.23 ~ PSA Disco 
13.11.23 ~ Dolce Tasting Event 
13.11.23 ~ PSA AGM in school ~ 7pm 
14.11.23 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 6 
17.11.23 ~ Children in Need Day 
21.11.23 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 5 
23.11.23 ~ Whole School Science Day 
04.12.23 ~ Advent Mass ~ Church ~ 1:30pm 
07.12.23 ~ Reception Nativity ~ 10am 
07.12.23 ~ KS1 Nativity ~ 2pm 
07.12.23 ~ KS1 Nativity ~ 6pm 
08.12.23 ~ Reception Nativity ~ 2pm 
12.12.23 ~ KS2 Carol Service ~ Church ~ 6pm 
20.12.23 ~ Last day of Term 2 ~ 1:30pm 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

 
 

                                                   

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

God of love, 

We pray for peace in our world, and an 

end to war. 

Instead of hatred, let there be love. 

Shelter your children and protect us. 

Guide us and keep us from harm, 

so we can build a world of love and live 

our lives in peace. 

Amen. 
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